
                                                                                                                             

Image and Beautification Board Meeting 
Tuesday, September 10, 2013 

 

Meeting opened at 7:15pm. 

Present  

Bob Bost Clarence Cherry Shelley Davis Margie Cook Anthony Smith 

Rodney Weeden Jennie Stewart Lyn Gordon Jeannette Bost  

 

The Mayor along with the Beautification Board will present the certificates to the winners of the flower judging 

contest at the Town Hall meeting on Thursday, September 19, 2013.  Jeanette asked who would be attending. 

 

We will pick  a date to work on the Hill at the October meeting.  

 

The Mayor appointed Martha Douglas to the Image and Beautification Board at the last Board of Alderman meeting. 

 

Tree limbs being put out on curbs continue to be an ongoing problem that needs to be addressed with residents. Bob 

wondered if the police could address this similar to grass cutting. Anthony commented that Bellefontaine will continue 

to pick up limbs only if they are there due to storm damage.   

 

The Mayor suggested that the resident at 1440 Belgrove be given special recognition for removing a large tree at 

entrance of the street and planting flowers in its place.  Anthony suggested that maybe the Image & Beautification 

Board could just send a letter.  

    

Jennie asked about the status of the ball fields.  Anthony commented that Bellefontaine continue to keep pressure on 

Matthew Dickey to maintain the fields, but that we would need to check with the Mayor regarding status of the fields. 

 

City Hall was called to report the high grass on the lot next to the Fire Station at Jennings Station Road.  The grass has 

since been cut. 

 

Jennie inquired about the Boy Scout troops in our area and wanted to know if any of them would want to do a trash can 

project on Chambers. Bob said we have two troops, but they are not allowed to duplicate a project.  It was suggested 

that the trash can from Pruitt Park be moved to Chambers by the bus shelter and that the City could decide what to put 

it its place. 

 

 It was reported that the bench is broken on the Hill.  Bob will see if it can be fixed. 

 

Jennie plans to call Metro and ask them to clean their three bus shelters in Bellefontaine. 

 

It was mentioned that some individuals that are barbequing at Klein Park are dumping their coal around the tree. This 

needs to be reported to Bill’s Market since the people go through them. 

 

All members agreed to give input next year on flower colors. 

 

Action Item 

• Waiting on the City to replace stones on the Hill before redesigning circle. The Mayor will have this done – 

worker still on limited work schedule. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm.  The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 8, 2013. Bob and Jeannette 

will be out of town so Jennie Stewart will chair the meeting. 


